

North Elmham CEVC Primary School

Headteachers: Mrs. Batcock & Miss Tobin

Holt Rd, North Elmham, NR20 5JS Tel: 01362 668318, Email: office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk

Website: northelmhamschool.com

Christmas Service

North Elmham Church 1.30pm

15/12/17

Dear Parents / Carers

As you are aware our Christmas service this year is being held jointly with Stibbard All Saints CEVA Primary School at St Mary's Church in North Elmham on **Monday 18th December**. You are all invited to come along and join us there. Please can you note the following:

- Parking is available in the paddock opposite the church, if too wet then it is available in the driveway to Elmham House. If possible try and arrange sharing transport with other parents to help reduce the number of cars.
- The service starts at 1.30pm and should be finishing by 2.20pm.
- Please do not block the layby, Stibbard All Saints will need to get all four coaches in there to drop
 off and collect their children.

We are hoping that as many of you can attend as possible. It is our first service as a partnership and it would be great to raise the roof of St Mary's at this special service.

There will be a retiring collection at the end of the service in aid of The Children's Society. Also, Rev Robin will be there selling CD's called The Christ Light featuring the whole of All Saints singing one of the tracks.

Many thanks

S. Ktz

Miss Tobin

Head Teacher